
Weekly News
January 14, 2019

Dear Families,

THANK YOU to ALL of our Volunteers who made SNOW DOUGH and helped in the classroom last week! We will be hosting a GALLERY WALK on Friday, February 1st (DATE CHANGE!) from 10-10:30am…SAVE THE DATE!  ALL are invited to the GALLERY WALK on Friday, February 1st to view the art work in our Classroom Gallery!


Specialist Schedule…

Monday, January 14…P.E…SNEAKERS!
Tuesday, January 15…Library…BOOKS!
Wednesday, January 16…Computers
Thursday, January 17…Spanish
Friday, January 18…Art

Monday, January 21…NO SCHOOL!
Tuesday, January 22…Music
Wednesday, January 23…P.E…SNEAKERS!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thursday, January 24…Motor Centers
Thursday, January 24…Library…BOOKS!
Friday, January 25…Spanish

SAVE THE DATE (CHANGE!)…Friday, February 1st, 10-10:30am…GALLERY WALK!

Have a great week!


Ms. Price








